
THIS WEEK AT TRINITY

Sunday, July 30th, 2023
10:00 am -12:30 pm Nursery Open
10:30 am Holy Eucharist, Rite II Church
10:45 am Children's Chapel
8:00 pm Compline (Facebook)

Monday, July 31st, 2023
5:30 pm Evening Prayer

Tuesday, August 1st, 2023
10:00 am Sandwich makers
(Masterson room)
12:00 pm Endowment Board Meeting
(Smith room)
5:30 pm Evening Prayer

Wednesday, August 2nd, 2023
10:30 am Staff Meeting
12:15 pm Good Times AA meeting Y.
Rm
5:30 pm Evening Prayer
6:00 pm Healing Service -Zoom

Thursday, August 3rd,2023
12:15 pm Good Times AA meeting Y.
Rm
5:30 pm Evening Prayer

Friday, August 4th, 2023
12:15 pm Good Times AA meeting Y.
Rm
5:30 pm Evening Prayer

Saturday, August 5th, 2023
10:00 am Cornerstone Parent/Teen
Meetings
10:00 am Evening Prayer Training in
(Sanctuary)
11:00 am Trinity Block Party Talks 
(Smith rm)
 
Our Weekly Zoom links  can be found at
https://www.trinitymidtown.org/zoom-with-us/ 
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Sunday In-Person Services
10:30 am (Historic Church)

Next Sunday, August 6th, 2023 all
Three Services resume at our

normal schedule.







Volunteer Opportunities: Is God Calling You?



Leadership Volunteer Opportunities
Junior Warden, beginning January 2024. Contact John Escoto, Current Junior Warden,

for job description and application process. Email: jiescotojr@gmail.com, Phone:
713-256-7095



Team Participant Volunteer Opportunities

Evening Prayer Ministry Training Saturday, August 5th at 10 am
Greeters and Officiants will be trained Saturday, August 5th in the Sanctuary. Please

come be a part of Trinity's daily outreach mission as we are in critical need of
volunteers to keep this very important ministry going. For more information 

Contact Christian Bearup.
Email: christianbearup@gmail.com, Phone: 713-265-7834



Usher Teams, all Services, beginning immediately, we are in real need.
 Contact Pat Laubach for job description and training process. Email:

volunteer@trinitymidtown.org,
Phone: 281-948-6086



Listening Post Volunteers, beginning in September. 

Contact the Rev. Hannah E. Atkins Romero for
job description and training process. 

Email: rector@trinitymidtown.org, Phone: 713-528-4100



Altar Guild Teams, beginning in August and September.
 Contact Joanne Starbuck and/or Mark Goza

for job description and training. Email: jstarbuck@sbcglobal.net,
 Phone: 713-898-3069

Sunday Services - Last Combined July Service
Please note this Sunday is our last combined service at 10:30
am. We will resume our regular schedule on
 August 6th. Thank you!
Trinity Block Party Talks! August 5th and Sept. 10th
Join us for one of our last two discussions about our City Block! We will
be sharing ideas about our outdoor spaces, talking about the Bering
House, and updating you on the parking lot construction scheduled for
2024. Let's get creative about how we can continue to serve midtown
and our community.

Saturday, August 5th from 11 am-1 pm, Smith Room (Hybrid)
Sunday, September 10th from 1:45 pm-3:45 pm, Fellowship Hall
Pizza and Topochico Provided (please let us know if you're coming!)
RSVP by emailing adminassistant@trinitymidtown.org

https://www.trinitymidtown.org/zoom-with-us/
https://www.trinitymidtown.org/zoom-with-us/
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Rev. Hannah E. Atkins Romero, Rector
rector@trinitymidtown.org

Rev. Luz Cabrera Montes, Associate
Rector
associaterector@trinitymidtown.org

Rev. Dale Klitzke, Priest Associate
dale.klitzke@gmail.com

Ryan Mire, Parish Administrator
parishadministrator@TrinityMidtown.org

Lauren Santerre, Admin Assistant
adminassistant@trinitymidtown.org

Alex Jones Organist/Choirmaster
alexjonesorganist93@gmail.com

Carver Mathis, Youth Missioner
youth@trinitymidtown.org

Pat Laubach, Volunteer Coordinator
volunteer@trinitymidtown.org

Carol Turley, Membership Secretary
membership@trinitymidtown.org

Larry Laubach, Treasurer
finance@trinitymidtown.org

PRAYERS
Our custom is to read aloud each week the names of those who request our
prayers. We also remember in our Prayer Chain and Bulletin those who desire
prayers. Please email to keep us informed. For information or comments about
prayer names, please contact the Reverend Hannah Atkins Romero. If you would
like to participate as a member of the prayer chain, please contact Norma Cooper.
Allegra, Gareth, Kazi, Aurora, Jimmie, Tom, Jill, Stephen, Emily, Van, Dick,
Theresa, Victims of Violence, Ric, Barbara, Livia, Carolyn, Sylvia, Joyce, Bob, 
Cristine, David, Robert, Susan, Cindy, Patty, Dana, Samantha, Emilia, Gaby,
Florence, Rick, Charles, Harrison, Kathy, Erma, Mary, and Henry.

For the faithful departed
Tommy Weichel and All victims of gun violence and all who have perished from
contracting the Coronavirus.

Altar Flowers and Coffee Hour
The High Altar flowers are dedicated to the glory of God 
and in celebration of Steve Jones’ birthday
by Alex Jones
 
If you would like to make a flower dedication, you can sign up at
www.trinitymidtown.org/flower-ministry/. 
The next available dates: August 6th

For Easter Flower ordering click HERE.

Sign-ups for coffee hour hosts are available, please signup
online to volunteer here.
Next available dates: September 17th.

Office Hours
Monday-Thursday 9 am - 3 pm
Friday 9 am - 1 pm

If you have building concerns please email
frontoffice@trinitymidtown.org. Thanks!

Amy Luke, Andrea Shiloh, Talbot Cooley,
and Terri DiRaddo

For more information on annual giving
visit 2023 Stewardship Campaign.
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